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NYN- 93095
June 21, 1993

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk
References: (a) Facility Operating License No. NPF-86, Docket No. 50-443

(b) Licensee Event Report (LER) 93-02-00: "Potential Premature Opening
of CBS Sump Isolation Valves", dated February 8, 1993

Subject: Licensee Event Report (LER) 93-02-01: "Potential Premature Opening of CBS
Sump Isolation Valves"

Gentlemen:
Enclosed is Licensee Event Report (LER) No. 93-02-01 for Seabrook Station. This
submittal supplements LER 93-02-00 and provides additional information regarding an event

that was reported on February 8, 1993 [Reference (b)].

Should you require further information regarding this matter, please contact Mr.
James M. Peschel, Regulatory Compliance Manager at (603) 474-9521 extension 3772.

Very truly yours,
Ted C. Ferfienbaum
TCF:MDO/tad

Enclosures: NRC Forms 366/366A
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk

¢C:

Mr. Thomas T, Martin

Regional Administrator

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Albert W. De Agazio, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-4

Division of Reactor Projects

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Noel Dudley

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
P.O. Box 1149

Seabrook, NH 03874

INPO

Records Center

700 Galleria Parkway
Atlanta, GA 30339-5957
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